

Truro Commission on Disabilities Minutes for Meeting on Friday, March 22, 2019 3:30 PM; Truro Town Hall Conference Room 24 Town Hall Rd, Truro, MA 02666

- Present: Susan Howe, Peter Graham, Hannah King, Alexandra MacDonald, Amy Rogers, Mary Abt, Officer Roda and Officer Cascio
- Minutes of meetings on October 12, 2018, November 11, 2018, December 14, 2018, January 11, 2019, and February 8, 2019 were approved as read.
- Officers Roda and Cascio joined our meeting to talk about the Emergency Vital Intake Project. Officer Roda will discuss the process to be used with the Police Chief and let us know how we can help.
- The group discussed the Cloverleaf Project as it relates to access and agreed to invite Ted Malone to one of our next meetings. Susan Howe will contact him.
- Margie Childs has resigned from the Truro Commission on Disabilities. Possible new members were discussed. Current members will reach out to their acquaintances in the Truro community to encourage them to apply.
- Light It Up Blue Truro was discussed. The group unanimously agreed to encourage businesses and individuals to light their properties up blue in honor of National Autism Month—April 2 through April 30. Amy Rogers informed us that Provincetown is taking part this year and the Monument will be lit up blue and a puzzle piece (symbol of autism) will be projected onto the Town Hall.
- Susan Howe will highlight Light It Up Blue and the Truro Police Department's Tip-A-Cop event on April 5, 2019 at Montano's Restaurant in the April submission to the Truro eNewsletter.
- Next meeting: Friday, April 12, 2019 at 3:30 PM at the COA

Submitted by: Susan Howe, Chair

Howe

MAY 15 2019

Received TOWN OF TRURO